OPEN LETTER to the U.S. Congress from the survivors of the USS LIBERTY
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| have been writing letters to our elected officials for the past 20 years, trying to get a
congressional investigation into the deliberate attack on the USS LIBERTY on June 8, 1967 by
the government of Israel. This atrocity and cold-blooded murder of America’s sons on the high
seas was an act of war against the United States of America, not to mention the numerous war
crimes committed against the crew of the USS LIBERTY.
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